
NEXT WEEK AT COLQUITZ                                 
   

Dec. 12-Dec. 16, 2022 

 

Dec. 16th the return of the Annual Colquitz PAC Pancake Breakfast! CMS PAC 
is looking for parents or caregivers who are available to help at the PAC-
sponsored Pancake Breakfast on December 16 starting at 7AM till about 
10:45AM.  Please drop a line to kindreedraper72@gmail.com by December 
14 if you're able to be there for any part of that morning. 

 

DIV 12 Popcorn Day 

DIV 12 Popcorn Day. There were many excited students in the halls this Wednesday as Div. 12 delivered popcorn to 

all the classrooms. Many thanks to all the students and families who supported us during our popcorn day this week. 

All donated bags of popcorn were passed to students in need so thank 

you.https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ffnTdJPOD5QshcH_9fHhZrURSJWzwPFqZlhV-8DB5OM/edit?usp=sharing 

 

 
Performing Arts Families: Purdys pick-up is this Sunday 

Please pick up the entire order under your child's name -- don't send individual family and friends. You are 

responsible for distributing them to friends, family and colleagues that placed orders under your child's name. 

When: Pick-up Sunday December 11th from 10am - 6pm  

Where: Melanie's house. 6 Newstead Cres.  

https://maps.app.goo.gl/GT44hdxRjJbWU2hWA 

Questions? 

Text Melanie: 250-818-5242 

Email: landonandkamryn@gmail.com 

Thanks to everyone for participating! We raised over $2000 to help cover student costs for the Performing Arts 

Tour to Kelowna. Thank you Melanie for organizing the fundraiser and sorting through all of the orders!

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 
Dec.13- Fire Drill 

Dec. 15-Report 
cards go home 

Dec. 16-Pancake 
breakfast 

Last day of classes 
before winter break 

Jan. 3-Return to 
school 
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We Crammed the Cruiser! 

Thanks to all of you who were able to donate to our annual Cram the Cruiser food drive. As you see in the 
picture below, with the help of our friends from Saanich PD, we loaded up the van and they took it over to 
Burnside-Gorge Community Center to make up hampers for families.   

 

 

 



 

 

All grade 8 families should see the important information on the poster below.  

 


